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Games Verses Martin Luther, Oshkosh Rescheduled

September 30, 2021

Dear Players, Parents and caregivers,

Please mark your calendars!  The boys soccer game and the girls A &

B-team volleyball games that were cancelled last week Wednesday, due to

Covid at Martin Luther, Oshkosh, the host school, have been rescheduled

for Monday, October 11th.  The soccer game and girls B-team volleyball

game will begin at 4:30 PM, with the girls A-team volleyball game to follow.

These were AWAY games, and therefore, will be played at Martin Luther

School, Oshkosh.

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me.

In Christ,

Mr. Thies


